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Date:    July 15, 2024 
 
To:        Mr. Charron, Superintendent   
              Board of Education 
 
From:   Mr. Brian Smith 
              Principal, Rogers Elementary 
 

Rogers Elementary July 2024 Board Report 
 

 Registration-On July 8th, registration for the 2024-2025 school year officially opened.  We 
anticipate approximately 235 Third Graders and 190 Second Graders.   

 

 Summer Boost- Summer Boost will take place July 29-Aug 1 and Aug. 5-8.  There will be 
around 20 students that will attend Rogers this summer to get a boost in Reading and Math 
which will help them transitioning to 3rd and 4th grade next year.   

 

 Committee Meetings-The IR, Problem Solving, and PBIS teams will be meeting to prepare 
for the upcoming school year.    

 

 Building Updates-Roof work is currently underway while gym and parking lot work are 
scheduled for later this month.   

 

 2024-2025 Important Dates 
 

o July 8th     Student Registration opened 
o August 6th & 7th    New Elementary Teacher Orientation 
o August 12th   First Day for Staff/Supply Drop 
o August 14th    First Day of school for students—full day 

 
 

 
 


